Griswold High School
267 Slater Ave

Griswold, CT 06351

Phone (860) 376-7640 Fax (860) 376-7684
www. griswold k12.ct.us

Erin Palonen, Principal Art Howe Jr., Associate Principal

September 15th, 2023
To: Gregg Simon, CIAC

From: Erin Palonen, Principal Griswold High School
RE: Michael Norton

Dear Gregg,

Thank you for speaking to me on the phone this morning. Michael Norton has transferred from Waterford
High School to Griswold High School. Today is his first day here, as a student, and we are
requesting that you allow Michael to become eligible to play football for us.

He previously resided at 14 Clark Lane Waterford, CT 06285. He now resides at 271 Roode Road
Jewett City, CT 06351. Both parents have joint custody. He is living with his mom in Jewett City, CT.
He is in grade 11 and his transcript shows that he is eligible for fall sports.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

4/\'

Erin Palonen- Griswold High School Principal




